
Every Student, Every Day, a Success 

 

March 12, 2024 

 
To: BRSD Families 
From: Rhae-Ann Holoien, Superintendent of Schools 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Subject: BRSD March Updates 
 
As a reminder while we approach Spring Break, it is scheduled from March 18 to 22, 2024. This time 
marks a well-deserved break within BRSD. It is an opportunity for relaxation, rejuvenation, and spending 
quality time with loved ones. We hope everyone has time to unwind and enjoy their break. 
 
BRSD extends an invitation to all stakeholders to provide feedback on our Three Year Education Plan as 
part of its commitment to transparency and community involvement. Public stakeholder insights and 
suggestions play a crucial role in shaping the future of the divisions’ Three Year Education Plan. For 
details on how to participate, please visit our BRSD website. This survey will be open until March 29. 
 
For more information, view our Education Plan video and provide feedback here. We appreciate your 
time and participation. 
 
It is an exciting time in BRSD. Our Division Offices will move to a new location on March 18. BRSD’s new 
address will be: 4302 38 Street, Camrose, AB  T4V 4B2. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education. We look forward to 
welcoming everyone back after the break, energized and ready for a strong finish to the school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rhae-Ann Holoien 
Superintendent of Schools 

4302 38 Street, Camrose, Alberta, Canada  T4V 4B2    l    780-672-6131    l    www.brsd.ab.ca 

https://youtu.be/t-Yl2AHALF8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHozdBPi5zaCYpme_Qe-5FT0l-E3p-TQOPqLeW2xmRJamIqg/viewform

